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Motto:  Growing together in our Love for God, Learning and Life 

Vision and Values rooted in scripture:  "Train up a child in the way he should go; 
even when he is old he will not depart from it."  Proverbs 22:6 

School Vision – Pupils are accepted and loved. They understand their worth and 
potential as life-long learners and as a child of God. 

 

ST NICHOLAS CE 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

We are on week 1 of the lunch menu next week 
 

 

Happy Birthday this week to   
 

Oakley, Lucian, Lexie, Rielley, Nadia  
and Tom 

 

The raffle will be drawn on  
Monday 12 July.  

Tickets will still be available to buy 
on Monday morning. 

The Rotary Club’s Graham Charnley ‘Heart of 
Gold’ Award Winner 2021 

 

Teyla, from Year 5, has won this year’s Heart of 
Gold award from the Rotary Club.   
Teyla donated 7 inches of her hair to Derian House 
for children’s wigs for cancer patients.  She also 
raised £250 for them.   
 

Mrs Sherry and her mum, Mrs Charnley, were     
delighted to come to school to present Teyla with 
the award. Thank you and well done Teyla! 
 

 

Mr Charnley was a devoted member of the Rotary Club and this award is    
given, in his memory, to a young person who has displayed an act of kindness. 

Interactive Critters Roadshow 
 

On Tuesday 6th June the interactive critters roadshow came to our 
school.  He brought lots of animals, now these are the animals: newts, 
toads, frogs, hedgehog, grass snake, legless lizards.  Newts can push out 
their ribs as a defence mechanism.  The best defence for toads is if it got 
killed the predator would eat its body but then get poisoned.  We all enjoyed 
the interactive critters roadshow. 

               Mason, Year 4 
The Bee Centre 
 

On Thursday 8th July Amy the bee-keeper from The Bee Centre 
came to our school!  Amy taught us that bees have black legs 
and wasps have bright yellow legs and the reason why wasps sting a lot 
more at the end of the winter is because they are drunk from the sugars in 
fallen fruits.  The reason why adult wasps have more sugar that the younger 
wasps is the young wasps like meat but as they get older their tastebuds get 
older and they start to like sugar but have too much of it.  She also taught us 
that the worker bees are all girls!  They have to clean and they have to take 
all dying and dead bees out of the hive or honeycomb!  They do this         
because if they leave them they will start to stink and become                    
unhealthy.  We also got to taste two types of honey. It was fascinating! 

Taylah, Year 4  

Due to a variety of severe 
allergies in school, please 
can ALL  parents ensure that 
NO NUTS of any kind are 
used in packed lunches or 
snacks, for example Nutella  
spread.   
Please be mindful  
of this when sending 
goodies into school  
for birthdays treats. 

 

Please return any reading books/library books to school 
before we finish for the Summer break.  Thank you. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 
 

Academic:  Adam for applying his 
phonics knowledge to his writing. 
 
Values:  Freddie for listening attentively 
on the carpet and showing all of 
the Christian values. 
 

 

                Year 6 
 

Academic:  Aaron F for persevering in 
maths and learning how to measure 
angles with a protractor confidently.  
 
 

Values:  Matthew and Emily for         
respecting our school environment and 
tidying and organising the outdoor 
equipment.  
 

TTRS:  Ava for becoming a rock star on 
our leader board  

    Year R  
 

Harley for truly exceptional progress 
in all areas of learning throughout the 
year.  
Tom for his attitude to learning and 
the way that he treats others is         
exemplary, a true role model within the 
class.  

Headteacher's  Awards 
  

Harry G (Y5)  
 

   for fabulous answers 
about the Trinity in  

Worship. 

This Week’s Awards 

                   Year 5  
  

Academic:  Max  for a superb 
effort in his film making in ICT this week. 
 

Values:  Jacob (Patience) for accepting he 
can’t play many games at playtime and 
making the best of things as a result of 
his broken arm. 
 
 

TTRS:  George for getting full marks on 
his speed test this week. 

           Year 2  
 

Academic:  Amy for working hard and  
making very good progress with her 
reading. 
 

Values: Ali for showing great maturity 
when reflecting on how we have   
demonstrated our school values. 
 

TTRS:  Ethan for earning over 200,000 
coins this year! 

Year 4  
 

Academic:  Holly for showing a greater 
understanding of Fluent in 5. 
 

Values:  Mia Mc for helping a friend in 
need. 
 

TTRS:  Sebastian for consistently high 
scores. 

Year 3 
 
  

Academic:  Ziya for working hard on her 
handwriting. 
 

Values:  Euan for always including every-
one in games. 
 

TTRS:  Mitzee for gaining 314,000 coins! 


